
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

POSTPONEMENT OF BID CLOSURE 
 

Tender IEC/COM-03/2023 
 

T-SHIRTS – REGISTRATION WEEKEND 

 

The closing date for the provision of the T-shirts for the Registration Weekend has been 

postponed to 11:00 on 19 June 2023. 

Please take note of the additional addendum containing the required pricing schedule.  

The pricing schedule must be completed and submitted as part of the tender submission for 

the provision of the T-shirts for the registration Weekend.  

Enquiries must be directed to the following: 
 

• Tender administrative related enquiries must be directed to: 
Mr Vincent Qwabe 012 622 5576 

 

• T-shirt related technical enquiries must be directed to: 
Ms Tumi Sethoba 012 622 5700 
email sethobat@elections.org.za 

mailto:sethobat@elections.org.za

